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15 July 2021 

 

Edition 9 of the Personal Injury Commission News, with important 
information about the Commission’s response to the Sydney lockdown, 
is now available. 
 

The Personal Injury Commission has asked that we draw to the attention of IRO subscribers Edition 9 
of PIC News, which provides important updated information about the Commission’s response to the 
current lock down in Greater Sydney caused by COVID-19.   

It can be viewed here: https://pi.nsw.gov.au/resources/personal-injury-commission-news/2021-
personal-injury-commission-news/edition-no.9.  

 

All approved lawyers and approved barristers are strongly encouraged to subscribe to this publication 
via the following link: https://comms.pi.nsw.gov.au/Newsletter 

 

 

Simon Cohen 
Independent Review Officer 
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